
From the Regius Professor of 1,'fedicine, Oxford. 

8th January, 1913. 

Dear Garrison, 

Many thanks for the Historioal '1:exts reprint which arrived 
last evening. I would like another copy, as I would mark one of 
them and send it to the German bookseller who is loold:r:g out historical 
works for me. 

The Bristol people will have sent you the not ice of the dear 
old man. It was brief, but they have made a nice little reprint with 
his paper. 

McCaw's idea of printing the incunabula at the end of the 
Index Catalogue is admirable. 

~ith best wishes for 1913. 

m. Osler. 
13. Norham Gardens. 


